
 

 

Parent Forum Meeting Summary  

7th July 

 

Items discussed: 

 

 Meeting devoted to discussion about ways of improving school 

dinners.  Becky (from Chartwells our catering providers) will be in 

school for the next 2 weeks to bring new ideas.  A parent with 

Jean Simpson (governor) and Mrs Pritchard (cook) will visit another 

school in the last week of term to find out more about a system for 

pre-ordering meals.  Parents from this forum will be invited to 

come into school for lunch during the last week – Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

 It was agreed that use of lunchtime parent volunteers will be 

extended to support some children with homework tasks. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 28th September 2017 


